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NOTICE OF AWARD  

 

DATE:                  March 28, 2023  

PROJECT:   ITB #2023-01 – Dutch Canyon Production Well  

On March 14, 2023, the City of Scappoose issued a Notice of Intent to Award for the above referenced 

procurement. At the March 20, 2023 Scappoose City Council Meeting, the Local Contract Review Board 

awarded the contract to Jensen Drilling Company, pending the conclusion of the required seven (7) 

calendar protest period, which concluded on March 21, 2023. 

The City appreciates your interest in this opportunity and encourages you to contact us if you have any 

questions regarding this notice.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Huell Whitehaus, MPA 
Assistant to Public Works Director 
City of Scappoose 
 
Emailed to the following:  

Jerry Jensen, President, Jensen Drilling Company, casey@jensendrilling.com 

Jody Carpenter, Owner, Carpenter Drilling, jody@carpenterdrilling.com  

CC: 

Alexandra Rains, City Manager, arains@cityofscappoose.org 

Dave Sukau, Public Works Director, dsukau@cityofscappoose.org 

Darryl Sykes, Water Treatment Supervisor, dsykes@cityofscappoose.org 

Robyn Cook, Supervising Hydrogeologist, GSI Water Solutions, rcook@gsiws.com  
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